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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: crowder@crowderteske.comSent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 4:28 PMTo: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); 'annleppanen@gmail.com'Cc: Hansen, Tori (CI-StPaul); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)Subject: RE: 1084 Selby Ave.Crowder-Leppanen Ltr.6-22-17

Dear Ms. Vang -  
  
The hearing officer examined my photo exhibits of the 1084 Selby boulevard, and she found that that boulevard 
complied with the 18 inch public safety standards. 
  
Further, she found that the yard between the house and sidewalk did not violate the weeds, tall grass, and 
uncontrolled plant growth ordinances. 
  
Please print this e-mail and add it to the record in this case.  If you can not print it, please advise, and I will have 
a printed copy mailed to you for you to add to the record. 
  
Is a transcript of the June 20, 2017 hearing (or a recording of the hearing) kept in the 1084 file?  Again, please 
advise. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Bill Crowder 
  
  
--------- Original Message ---------  
Subject: 1084 Selby Ave.Crowder-Leppanen Ltr.6-22-17 
From: "Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)" <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Date: 6/22/17 9:56 am 
To: "'crowder@crowderteske.com'" <crowder@crowderteske.com>, "'annleppanen@gmail.com'" 
<annleppanen@gmail.com> 
Cc: "Hansen, Tori (CI-StPaul)" <Tori.Hansen@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)" 
<lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Hello Mr. Crowder & Ms. Leppanen, 
  
Attached, please find a letter in the above matter. 
  
  
Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices  
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15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 I Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or appeal application: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals 
Fax: 651-266-8574 I Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
  
  


